
Wenden Elementary School 

Notice of a Sealed Bid Sale 

     Notice is hereby given that Wenden Elementary School will be accepting sealed bids for 

miscellaneous items to be sold in numbered units at 1 p.m. on July 17, 2023 at 71001 E Santa Fe 

Ave, Wenden, Arizona. 

     A list of the items will be available to the public upon request, please call or visit the office at 

928-859-3806  located at  71001 E Santa Fe Ave, Wenden, AZ 85357 

   All prospective bidders are encouraged and invited to perform an on-site visit prior to 

submitting sealed bids on July 17th, 2023 at 1 p.m. 

      All bids will close on July 14, 2023 at 12 p.m.  Late bids will be rejected.  The District 

reserves the right to cancel any and all bids received in response to this invitation if the bids are 

not in the best interest of the school district.  All information and bids submitted will be available 

for public inspection following the award of the contract.  If you have any questions regarding 

these bids please contact Gloria Dean at 928-859-3806. All items are "as is - where is" to the 

highest bidder, without warranty or guarantee of any kind.  All sales are final. 


